
HISTORIC DISTRICTS COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

December 2, 2010 
 
 

Present:   Linda Hawes, Carole Wolfe, Lee Swanson, Frank Riepe, Bill Andreas 
 
Case No. 10-14:  17 King Philip Road; Tony and Susan Giorgio 

Final plans for the addition to the house were reviewed.  Several changes had been made to the 
original plan, as requested by the HDC meeting on November 18.  These are: 

 
Lowering the roof  line 
Redefining the detail of the cupola 
Changing the porch roof pitch 
Adding vertical wood to the upper gable of the barn 
Removing the arch window from the garage 
Matching the windows on the original part of the house to the garage 
Matching the corner posts of the garage to those on the original house 
Landscaping. 
 

In addition, a redrawing of the double windows on the North side of the garage was 
recommended and accepted.  The HDC voted unanimously to accept the above changes and grant 
the Giorgio’s a Certificate of Appropriateness. 
 
 
     Submitted by: 
     Linda Hawes, Chairman 


